
Keeping You Informed & Connected
Ward5Markham.ca brings residents a 

wealth of local information and news. It also 
gives you an opportunity to let Markham 

Council know how you feel about important 
issues facing your community. Sign up Today

Community news and information you can use

Ward 5 Councillor Andrew Keyes Spring 2022

Looking forward to re-opening
It’s hard to believe it’s been almost four years 
since I was first elected as your Ward 5 Councillor, 
and what an extraordinary time it has been. While 
our residents, and the entire world, have been 
dealing with the difficulties and constraints of the 
pandemic, the work at the City of Markham has 
continued.

2022 Budget
As Vice-Chair of the Budget Committee, I worked 
closely with the Budget Committee and staff to 
ensure you recieve maximum value for your tax 
dollars. The 2022 budget continues to include 

investment for improved services and 
infrastructure, and also focuses on elements of 
post-pandemic recovery and the needs of our 
residents. Markham has repeatedly achieved 
success in delivering state-of-the-art facilities and 
award winning services, while always maintaining 
its role as a responsible steward by keeping taxes 
at the lowest rate throughout the GTA.

As noted elsewhere in this newsletter work has 
also continued on the construction and 
improvements related to our parks and public 
spaces, including significant investments related to 
Swan Lake Park.

I’m proud of the work we’ve been able to 
complete during these difficult times, and as we 
begin to open up and return to normal life I’m 
looking forward to having all our Municipal facilities 
open and seeing our residents out and enjoying 
the many benefits of living in this great City.

Sincerely,

Andrew Keyes
Councillor
Ward 5, Markham

Visit: www.ward5markham.ca
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Development projects we’re watching

To read more, please visit: 

ward5markham.ca/profiles

The Mount Joy Secondary Plan is currently going through 
technical analysis that includes transportaion and servicing 
studies. The Draft Plan is expected to be completed later this 
Spring with the final Plan expected by early 2023. The Plan will 
include a balance of resdidential and commercial uses. Numerous 
high deensity mixed use deeveelopmeent applications have 
already been submited to thee City for consideeration. 

Mount Joy Secondary Plan Nearing Completion

A limited number of “Slow Down” 
yard signs are still available. For 
more information, please visit:

ward5markham.ca/slowdown 

For information on Ward 5 developments visit: 
ward5markham.ca/developments
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Ward5Markham.ca

Katharine Harvey is an internationally 
renowned artist. Her artistic practice ranges 
from painting to installation and public art 
on a monumental scale. Katharine lives with 
her partner Clemens and their dog Freddie 
on a farm in Ward 5.

Ward 5 Profiles features some of 
the great people living in our 
Ward. Here you can learn about 
some of your neighbours and 
the wonderful work they do.

Councillor Keyes, Marilyn Leeds, Fred Peters, and Tom Eliot pose for a 
photo in front of the new Swan Lake Park sidewalk.


